&4 Washington University in St.Louis

Environmental Health & Safety Radiation Safety Division

April 20, 2020

Materials Licensing Section

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region Il
2443 Warrenville Road, STE 210

Lisle, lllinois 60532-4352

Attn: Magdalena R. Gryglak

Subject: Request for Authorized User status for NRC License 24-13383-01
Christian Hospital, 1133 Dunn Rd., St. Louis, MO 63136

Dear Ms. Gryglak,

This correspondence is written in response to a request for additional information sent on April
17, 2020. The request is seeking to confirm the names of the physicians who are also authorized
for use of unsealed byproduct material for which a written directive is required, under the
Washington University in St. Louis US NRC Broad-Scope Materials License No. 24-00167-11.

The following physicians listed below are current Authorized Users, and have met the training,
experience, and recentness of training criteria established in 10 CFR Part 35 for use of unsealed
byproduct material for which a written directive is required (35.300), in accordance with
condition 11B of our license.

Farrokh Dehdashti, M.D. Tyler Fraum, M.D.
Saul Friedman, M.D. Ph.D. Malak Itani, M.D.
Joyce Mhlanga, M.D. Maria Ponisio, M.D.
Henry Royal, M.D. Barry Siegel, M.D.
Richard Wahl, M.D. Jerrold Wallis, M.D.

Please feel free to contact me for additional information or questions regarding this matter.

Sincerely,

Maxwell Amurao, PhD MBA &=

Radiation Safety Officer, US NRC License No. 24-00167-11
Email: maxwell.amurao@wustl.edu
Phone: (314) 362 2988

Washington University in St. Louis, Campus Box 8053
660 S. Euclid Avenue, St. Louis, Missouri 63110-1093
(314) 362-3476, e-mail: radsafety@wustl.edu



Song, Taechoon

From: Gryglak, Magdalena

Sent: Monday, April 20, 2020 2:30 PM

To: Song, Taehoon; Pavon, Sandy

Cc: Tomczak, Tammy

Subject: FW: NRC license no. 24-13383-01,

Attachments: 2020 04-20 AU Verification for Christian Hospital + 35-300 - signed.pdf

Good afternoon,
Please place in ADAMS:

Additional Information
Christian Hospital
24-13383-01
030-02382

CN 617867

Thank you
Magdalena

From: Amurao, Max <maxwell.amurao@wustl.edu>

Sent: Monday, April 20, 2020 7:10 AM

To: Gryglak, Magdalena <Magdalena.Gryglak@nrc.gov>; Amurao, Max <maxwell.amurao@wustl.edu>
Subject: [External_Sender] NRC license no. 24-13383-01,

Good morning Ms. Gryglak,

Thank you for reaching out to confirm the names of physicians who are also authorized for use of
10CFR35.300 material on NRC license 24-00167-11.

Attached you will find a signed and dated letter fulfulling the request for additional information.
Please feel free to contact me for additional information or further questions.

with kind regards,
-max





